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Biomedical Physio and Kines 110

Section: D100

Term: 2014 Spring

Instructor: Surrey 
Campus                                                                       
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Discussion Topics: BPK 110, Human Nutrition: Current Issues is an introduction to the 
principles of human nutrition, with an emphasis on its role in maintaining good health 

 

 

 

 
Learning Objectives: 

After completion of this course, you will be able to:
   * discriminate between reliable and unreliable nutrition information 
   * explain the roles of different nutrients within the body
  * define healthy body weights and discuss strategies for attaining and maintaining a 
healthy weight
 * discuss the relationships between nutrition and health 
* perform a diet analysis and develop strategies for improving the health of your diet
* explain common causes and consequences of food borne illnesses and practice proper food 
safety to reduce incidence of food borne illness 
 
Lecture Schedule:  
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Grading: Exams & Assessment:

Your grade for KIN 110 will be assessed on the following:

* 1 Midterm Examination: 25% (written during lecture time, duration 110 minutes)

* Tutorials: 10% (quizzes)

* Diet Analysis: 35%

* Final Examination: 30% (3 hours, cumulative, during the exam period)

  You will write a quiz in tutorial every week in the 5 - 10 minutes at the beginning of each 
tutorial. The format for the quizzes will be multiple choice and fill in the blank questions. 
Expect a quiz every week!  We will drop your lowest quiz mark when determining your overall 
grade for the quizzes.

Required Texts: Textbook:  Thompson, Manore & Sheeshka. Nutrition: A Functional Approach 
(Canadian Edition). Pearson, 2014.
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The text is packaged with access to an online web site (My Diet Analysis) that you will use 
to complete part of the Diet Analysis project. This is a card packaged with your text, so 
please make sure that you don&sqtt lose it!

 

If you are purchasing a used copy of the text then please also purchase a separate My Diet 
Analysis access. These can be purchased online, as can access to an e-text. These can be 
found at: 
catalogue.pearsoned.ca/pearsonhigheredca/educator/product/products_detail.page?isbn=0321888642

 

For some lectures, figures, animations and readings may be provided from other sources and 
will be posted online in Canvas where applicable.

 

If you wish to use the American editions of this text you may do so, but readings will only 
be provided for the Canadian edition. There is also content in the Canadian edition that is 
absent in the American edition. If you choose to use the American edition, it is up to you to 
ensure that you know all of the material required for exams.

Recommended Texts: 

Materials/Supplies: 

Prerequisite/Corequisite: Prerequisites: none, a background in science is helpful but not 
required.

Notes: Failure to attend an examination

Students who miss examinations due to exceptional circumstances (such as serious illness or 
compassionate reasons) are required to obtain a physician&sqts certificate, whereby the 
physician states that you were unable to write your midterm or final on the set date due to a 
medical condition beyond your control, or other supporting documents in order to obtain 
consideration in the course.  Such documents must be filed with the Dept. Chair (via the 
Biomedical Physiology and Kinesiology office) or Registrar within four calendar days of the 
date on which the examination was to have been written.  Exceptional circumstances must be 
approved by the Undergraduate Program Committee in order for a student to receive 
consideration.

Students must check the exam schedule when making course selections.  Students are reminded 
that final examinations may be scheduled at any time during the examination period and that 
students should avoid making travel or employment arrangements for this period.

 

Academic honesty and student conduct

Academic honesty is a condition of continued membership in the University community. 

Academic dishonesty, including plagiarism or any other form of cheating is subject to serious 
academic penalty, i.e. failure on an assignment, failure in a course, suspension or expulsion 
from the University.

The University codes of student conduct and academic honesty are contained in policies T10.01 
and T10.02 which are available in the Course Timetable and on the Web via 
http://www.reg.sfu.ca.
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This outline is derived from a course outline repository database that was maintained by SFU 
Student Services and the University’s IT Services Department. The database was retired in 
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